Call for contributions:
Workshop: Making Sense of Online Data for Population Research
Stanford, United States, 25  June 2018.
Side event at the International Conference on Web and Social Media (ICWSM-2018)

Submission deadline: 25 April 2018.
This workshop is organized in partnership with the IUSSP Panel on Big Data and Population Processes with support from the Max Planck Institute for Demographic Research (MPIDR).
Its goal is to provide a space for researchers with background in social sciences, quantitative methods and computational approaches, and from academia and industry, to come together and discuss how to appropriately interpret online data and share creative ways for grappling with issues related to bias.

The workshop will be organized along three main themes:
1.    understanding underlying populations and demographic processes,
2.    understanding data-generating behaviors, and
3.    leveraging scale to ask new questions.

Participants who would like to present must submit an extended abstract (2-4 pages) or a full paper by April 25, 2018.The submissions will be evaluated by the Organizing Committee on the basis of quality and fit to the workshop theme. Accepted abstracts and papers will be presented as short presentations.

All presentations must be in English.

No financial support is available for workshop attendees.

For more information: https://www.demogr.mpg.de/en/education_career/what_is_demography_1908/workshop_making_sense_of_online_data_for_population_research_5632/default.htm.[image: image1.png]



